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The previous head curtains at Pepsi's facility in Calgary Alberta had become torn and 
were no longer sealing properly as a result. Consequently, cold air and white light were 
entering the facility.

They contacted Northern Dock Systems, to replace and install new head curtains to 
properly seal up their facility. The new dock wedge-type head curtains provide a proper 
seal when trailers are in position. As a result, they no longer have to worry about air or 
light being able to enter from the top of the seals. Furthermore, the tight seal is providing 
a more comfortable temperature and safer work environment  for employees and the 
products that they produce. 
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 No white light  Pass audits
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 Improve safety Workplace productivity

 Energy-savings

 Tight seal  Indoor comfort

Durable and abrasion resistant 
fabric creates a tight seal to 

block harsh weather, white lite 
and pests. 

Custom built to ensure perfect 
seal and save on energy costs.

https://www.northerndocksystems.com/dock-seals-and-shelters/
https://www.northerndocksystems.com/dock-seals-and-shelters/
https://www.northerndocksystems.com/services/equipment-installation-services/

